
June 24, 2011 

 

 

 

Dear Director, 

I am pleased to extend to you an invitation to the 2nd Kaiser/Fontana Invitational 
Band Review. The event is scheduled for Saturday, September 17, 2011 at 9:00 am. 

The deadline for returning the application is Monday, August 27, 2011. If you are 
considering attending please call to advise me. Delays in the mail and in district office 
processing frequently happen. I can hold a space up until the August 27 deadline. 

This very early season event is a great opportunity to “work out the kinks” and/or 
refine your performance in preparation for the remainder of the season, most notably 
through the judges’ comments, in a real band review environment, rather than a 
community parade with horses, clowns, cars, etc., that usually make up a parade.  

The event features the following: 

• Short route in parking lot of Auto 
Club Speedway 

• Plenty of free parking 

• Full SCSBOA Judges Panel, 
including 2 music judges 

• Band, Drill Team, Auxiliary, and 
Drum Major Competitions 

• HS and JHS/IS/MS Adjudication 
and Awards 

• Hosted by the award-winning 
Kaiser High School Catamount 
Pride Band and Color Guard 

• Entry Fee - $200 (additional $50 
for Drill Team) 

• Freeway close (Off I10 – San 
Bernardino Freeway)  

• Free spectator admission 

I hope you can join us this year. Have a great summer and I hope to see you on 
September 17. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dennis P. Rodda, Event Chairman 
(626) 915-7477 • Fax: (626) 966-3287 
gmuaddib@gmail.com 

Attachments (2): 
Information Sheet 
Application 


